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SATS Week 
 

Well done to all of the Year 6 students who completed their SATs tests on the 14 to 17 May.  
The children worked really and all did their best.  
 
Thank you to the Friends of Longmeadow who once again provided a breakfast for the Year 
6 children and for the staff who came in early to serve the children. 
 
Year 2 SATs 
 

Well done to the Year 2 children who completed their SATs tests this week. Well Done. 

Dates for your diary 

Half Term  28 May to 1 
June  

Longmeadow Primary School 

Information 

 Swimming 2018 -  £3.65 - -£40.15 

 Dinners Years 3-6 £2.40   per day 
or £12 per week 

 Find us on Facebook - Official 
Longmeadow Primary School  

 Recommended Phone apps - 
School Gateway & School News 

LONGMEADOW  
VALUES OF THE MONTH  

 

APRIL’S  

VALUE OF THE 
MONTH  

IS  

HONESTY 

School Dinners 
 

The price for dinners from 
September 2017 for Years 3-6 

is  
£2.40 per day  

Or £12 per week.  
Payable in advance. 

Attendance 
 

  Top class for attendance for this Half Term  

  Is GOLD Class.   

  Well done !! 

Longmeadow Newsletter 
 

DAILY MILE – 3 MAY  
Thank you to all the parents who participated in the   

Daily Mile on 3 May 2018.  It was very much appreciated 
and we will let you know how many parents signed up 

when we find out. 

May 2018 

 
 

MURPHY -  On 30th May 2018, during half term, I will be going to collect 
‘Murphy’. He is a Labrador puppy, who in time will be trained to be a Therapy 
dog, whilst also living with me at home. From the start of Summer 2, I will be 
bringing the him into school and, eventually, once he is used to the  environment, 
introducing him to some of the children. Children will also attend assemblies and 
receive training about how to care and behave safely around dogs, from the dog 
trainer and the charity ‘Dogs Helping Kids’.   

Murphy has his own blog! You can follow his adventures on there.  The original 
letter is also available via the blog. You can get to this via the Pupil Zone on our 
website. 

ATTENDANCE AWARDS  -  KS1 & KS2  
 

Every school day counts! We are very excited to launch our new attendance charts 
this week. In EYFS and KS1 the class with the highest percentage of attendance each 
week wins a week with Benjamin the bear and in KS2 the class is presented with a 

shiny trophy for the week. At the end of each half term, we will have an overall  
winner from each key stage and they will celebrate with a non-school uniform 

day. We will keep you updated through our Facebook page.  
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Mrs E. Howley     

Headteacher    

Year 4 CONDOVER HALL  
 

The Year 4 children went on their trip to Condover Hall on 8 May they all had a   
fantastic time, they enjoyed lots of fun activities and as usual were a credit to the 

school.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

YEAR 4 
 

The Year 4 children who stayed in school had a week of Dragon fun where they did 
Chinese cookery, Chinese dragons and chocolate dragons nests. 

SUMMER DATES 

Inset Day    Friday 25 May 2018 

Half Term    Monday 28 May - 1 June 2018 

Year 1 Trip Woburn Safari Park  Monday  18 June 2018 

Year 2 Trip Paradise Park    Tuesday 10 July 2018 

 

NETBALL  

3 May  

Roebuck v Longmeadow (B)  

0 - 2 

PE KIT 

Please can you check if you have any 

Longmeadow PE Kit at home as we are      

running out of Logo’d football & netball kits. 

PREMISES HIRE 
 

If you know of anyone who is 
looking to hire premises / school 

field etc, please ask them to     
contact us either by phone or 

email. 
 

Our phone number is 01438 
351087 / email: 

hire@longmeadow.herts.sch.uk 

 

UN Anti-Bullying Day 
 

 

Non Uniform / Wear Pink - on 2 May 2018  
 

We raised £300.51 
 

Thank you to all the children and staff 
who wore Pink and to all the parents who 

donated. 
 

FOOTBALL  
Girls 
Our girls enjoyed their last match of the season with a great and 
well deserved win away to Fairlands . A 3-2 victory with goals 
from Rio, Maisey and the winning goal from Grace H. 
 

Boys 

Goals from Joe and Lenny in a 2-1 win over Bedwell secured the 
boy’s place in the league, crowning them as unbeaten            
champions! 
 
Thank you to Mr Clawson for his hard work with the boys this 
season.  
 
Our teams have enjoyed a great season, both reaching the semi 
finals of the cup. They have worked incredibly hard as a team 

Bedwell Rangers FC's  - are always interested in hearing from new players 

and coaches for their teams playing in the Hertfordshire Girls Football           
Partnership League and the Beds & Herts Women’s Football League. 
As well as primary school age children, the club is very keen to add girls at all 
Secondary School ages as well as adults aged 16+ for their Ladies Team. 
They are an FA Charter Standard Development Club with a priority of child   
protection, quality coaching & Implementation of the FA Respect Programme . 
Depending on the team, training is Tuesday or Thursday evening.   Initial     
training sessions are free of charge. 
The Club can offer players and parents alike the confidence that they are joining 
an FA Charter Standard Development Club with a priority of child protection, 

quality coaching and implementation of the FA Respect Programme. They are 
one of just four Arsenal Ladies Platinum Sister Clubs and the only one that is 
based in North Herts. 
More information can be found at www.bedwellrangersfc.com or by emailing 

bedwellrangersfc@gmail.com. 

http://www.bedwellrangersfc.com/
mailto:bedwellrangersfc@gmail.com

